
Denton Independent School District
Consider Approval of Donation in Accordance with Board Policy CDC(Local) to 

Martinez Elementary School
May 13, 2025

SUMMARY:      
The donation of $11,905.44 made to provide library books for the opening of Dorothy Martinez Elementary 
School.

BOARD GOAL:  
Growth & Management… In pursuit of excellence, we value demonstrating effective and efficient 
management of district resources and providing leadership and/or oversight to ensure District meets 
all fiscal, legal and regulatory requirements.

PREVIOUS BOARD ACTION:
No previous action. 

 
SIGNIFICANT ISSUES:

This donation is being brought for approval in accordance with the District’s CDC (local) policy.  

BENEFIT OF ACTION:
This donation is to help build an open book collection providing students with immediate access to a 
range of reading materials, laying the foundation for a strong reading culture from the very start. It 
supports classroom learning across subjects and encourages a love of reading that benefits students 
academically and emotionally. For many children, the school library is their only source of books, 
making access to quality literature especially critical. A well-curated opening collection helps create an 
engaging environment where all students can explore, learn, and grow.

PROCEDURAL AND REPORTING IMPLICATIONS:
This is a one-time donation.

ALTERNATIVES:
None. 

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION:
The Superintendent recommends approval of the Follett Content Solutions donation of $11,905.44 to 
Martinez Elementary for library books.

 PERSONS RESPONSIBLE:
Vicki Garcia, Executive Director of Business Operations
Yalonda Weaver, Director of Grant Financial Management
Karsten Hatcher, Principal of Martinez Elementary School
Rachel Stuart, Librarian of Martinez Elementary School
 

ATTACHMENT:
 None


